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Agenda Item 
Item 4. A. – Presentation of report from Carver County Water Management on 2023 monitoring, technical, education and 
other conservation services 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
Andrew Edgcumbe from the Carver County Water Management Organization (Carver WMO) will join virtually to report on 

the 2023 service provided to the LMRWD by the Carver WMO. 

Carver WMO has monitored water resources in Carver County on behalf of the LMRWD for many years.  The LMRWD 

receives an annual report from the Carver WMO.  In addition to monitoring services, Carver WMO includes the LMRWD in 

its education materials.   

The LMRWD has a multi-year agreement to provide these services.  The current agreement is attached for the Board’s 

information. 

At the March meeting of the Board of Managers, the Board approved adding Spring Creek in the City of Carver to the 

monitoring regime.  Carver WMO has been informed that monitoring of Spring Creek should begin.  Carver WMO will begin 

monitoring Spring Creek and that additional resource monitoring does not require an amendment to the agreement.  They 

have said that they should be able to add this monitoring without going over the not to exceed amount in the agreement.  

Attachments 
Current Memorandum of Agreement between Carver County and the LMRWD 

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, April 17, 2024 
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